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Abstract: Every January since 2010, we have held an 
undergraduate workshop on a quantitative biology topic at 
Lehman College. The 2014 topic is Cellular Signaling 
Pathways. Fifteen students are selected from the 
applicants to attend the workshop each year, and they 
receive a stipend of $1000. Several students from 
Brooklyn have attended and have been valued 
participants. In addition, many of them have gone on to 
internships or doctoral programs at prestigious institutions. 
(http://www.lehman.edu/academics/cmacs/2014-main.php) 
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